
ETI update: February 2022 – May 2022 
 
Our work will continue to be comprised of a five step approach, leading to the 
development of a new inspection strategy. 
 

 
 
Further information on this five step approach is available here.  ETI continues to carry 
out its work with flexibility to monitor and respond to the impact of the Covid-19 
pandemic.  The themes for the evaluations identified below are the focus of 
commissioned work from the Departments for whom we provide inspection services. 
 

 
 
Further details on each of the areas of our work listed above can be found here.  The 
evaluation of the Engage II Programme continues across pre-school, primary, 
post-primary and special schools, and EOTAS centres. 

https://www.etini.gov.uk/sites/etini.gov.uk/files/publications/five-step-approach.pdf
https://www.etini.gov.uk/sites/etini.gov.uk/files/publications/an-update-on-the-work-of-eti-additional-information_0.pdf


 
If there is any additional area of your work which you would like us to see, please 
contact us and we will be happy to accommodate a district visit, schedule permitting. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this work, please contact the Inspection Services 
Team at eti@education-ni.gov.uk or on 028 9127 9726, or talk to your District 
Inspector.  
 

mailto:eti@education-ni.gov.uk

